

Białystok,

2023 -02- 10

Dear Turkish Partners,

In the wake of the tragic consequences of the earthquake, we would like to express sincere sympathy to the families of the victims and the injured on behalf of the academic community of the Bialystok University of Technology. Our thoughts are with those who lost loved ones during this difficult time, and we wish the injured a speedy recovery.

Turkey has long been our active partner in academic and scientific collaboration. It is important for us to assure you of our support and let you know we are open to providing any needed assistance to the best of our ability.

We are sure that Turkey will quickly recover from this devastating tragedy and emerge even stronger, and wish you all to stay safe.

VICE-RECTOR for International Cooperation

Assoc. Prof. Dorota Anna Krawczyk, DSc, PhD, Eng. BIALYSTOK UNIVERSITY/OF TECHNOLOGY

RECTOR

Assoc. Prof Marta Kosior (Kazbensk, DSc, PhD, Eng. BIALYSTOK UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY